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November Highlights 

 

-Food waivers required for any event hosted in spaces 

reservable through Virtual EMS 

-Discussion about increasing attendance at Plenary 

-Selecting the next President of Bryn Mawr College 

presentation by Undergraduate Representative to the 

Leadership Working Group Lisa Merrick 

-Accessibility clause added to the Posting Policy: “It 

is recommended that advertisements for events in-

clude the following statement: Please contact Access 

Services at ext. 7351 if accommodations are needed” 

-Revisions to the Student Finance Committee Bylaws 

approved by the Representative Council  

SGA Presents the Following Events 

 
12/13—Last Day of Classes 

12/20—End of Exam Period 

Looking Forward: 

1/21—Second Semester Starts 

2/19—Hell Week Begins 

2/23—Spring Plenary 

*If you would like to have your SGA-sponsored event 

featured, email sarora@bmc! 

 

 

 
sga.blogs.brynmawr.edu 

sga@brynmawr.edu 

Mawrter of the Month 

 

Sara Kim is the Off-Campus Representative, a guide 

for students in the process of living off campus and 

bringing to light circumstances that make it difficult 

for a student to live off campus. Since such problems 

don't arise so often, her goal in the meantime has been 

to try and unite non-residents together as they tend to 

be more distanced from campus and less involved in 

traditions. This is even more important this year be-

cause many students were placed in off-campus hous-

ing due to the closing of Haffner. As for Sara, she is a 

chemistry major who likes to draw and play instru-

ments in her free time. Don't forget to congratulate 

Sara when you see her around! Thanks of being an 

awesome Mawrter in all that you do for us, Sara!  

Upcoming Agenda 

 

12/8—the last SGA meeting of the semester! Student 

Financial Services Advisory Board Q&A, introduc-

tions for newly appointed positions, Honor Board syn-

opsis, Honor Board mock hearing 

To the left is Sara’s winning decal for SGA’s new 

campaign. Congratulations, Sara! There will be 

plenty of opportunities to receive one of these de-

cals at future SGA events. 




